
NOTICE FOR FORECLOSURE STATEMENT
AND CLOSURE PAYMENTS

Dear Valued Customer,

We at Indiabulls Housing Finance Ltd. would like to inform to you that from 
the 25th of any given month to the 5th of next month, the request for              
issuance of foreclosure statement or closure payment will not be              
accepted by us.

We look forward for your cooperation to serve you better in future.

Akhil Gupta
Head Operations 


